
O’Brien’s Septic  
& Portable Toilets

585.766.1221
www.obrienseptic.com

We are committed to continuing to provide you with the absolute 
best service during this difficult time. Our office staff are available to 
answer any concerns you may have during regular business hours. 

These local businesses are remaining open to serve you and the 
community during this challenging time.

See details in the ads below for individual specifics:


